
at PUC,” said Gene Edelbach, vice 
president for enrollment, marketing, 
and communication. “We look 
forward to seeing where their next 
four years on our campus take them.”

PUC’S EDUCATION AND 
THEOLOGY DEPARTMENTS SEE 
EXCITING STUDENT GROWTH 
FOR FALL QUARTER Pacific Union 
College’s Theology and Education 
departments are witnessing a marked 
increase in enrollment, reflecting a 
growing student interest in these 
fields and the college’s commitment 
to academic excellence and hands-
on experience.  This quarter, the 
Theology department welcomed 
seven new students, bringing their 
enrollment to 18 compared to last 
year’s 11. Similarly, the Education 
department has experienced a surge, 
with their total program enrollment 
reaching nearly 60.

PUC STUDENTS UNITE BY GROWING 
DORM WORSHIP ATTENDANCE
Pacific Union College has seen 
a significant increase in student 
attendance at dorm worship. This 
attendance increase follows the 
combined efforts of students and 
staff to enhance these worship 
opportunities, showing how listening to 
students and tending to their spiritual 
needs strengthens their relationship 
with Christ and keeps them hungry for 
His word.

PUC RESTRUCTURES AVIATION 
PROGRAM Last school year, the 
aviation program at Pacific Union 
College embarked on an exciting 
new journey. Changes within the 
aviation industry meant it was time 
for a new direction. The program 
that had served so well in the past 
was due for a major overhaul. In 
consultation with the administration 
of Pacific Union College, the Federal 
Aviation Administration (FAA), and 
industry experts, the aviation program 
embarked on an innovative three-
phase plan to place PUC as an industry 
leader in aviation training.

PUC WELCOMES ACADEMIES FOR 
ANNUAL COLLEGE DAYS From 
November 1-4, Pacific Union College 
welcomed 300 guests for their 
annual College Days. This included 
students from Calexico Mission 
School, Central Valley Christian 
Academy, Fresno Adventist Academy, 
Glendale Adventist Academy, La Sierra 
Academy, Lodi Adventist Academy, 
Monterey Bay Academy, Mountain 
View Academy, Napa Christian, 
Newbury Park Adventist Academy, 
Pine Hills Adventist Academy, PUC 
Prep, Rio Lindo Adventist Academy,  
Sacramento Adventist Academy, and a 
church group from Costa Mesa.

PUC ANNOUNCES LARGE GROUP 
OF MAXWELL SCHOLARS FOR 2024, 
SECOND YEAR IN A ROW WITH 
HIGH NUMBERS Pacific Union College 
selected 17 incoming freshmen as this 
year’s recipients of the prestigious 
Maxwell Scholarship, the second-
largest group of students awarded 
since the scholarship’s inception in 
2009. “We are proud to offer so many 
high-quality students the opportunity 
for a quality, Christ-focused education 
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